
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
REFER to the Finance Committee a review of city contract fees for Animal Services. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
Contra Costa County adopted a comprehensive Animal Services Ordinance in December
1980. At that time, the Cities with which we contracted did not pay for services. Effective
FY 85/86 the County entered into an agreement with the contracted cities to begin
reimbursement to the County for services provided to all cities in the County except
Antioch. The contract provides a reimbursement for services on a per capita basis, adjusted
annually based on the Consumer Price Index (CPI), however this increase does not support
the actual cost for services. 

In the last 14 years the Cities contract fees have increased by $3.92 per capita from $2.46 in
FY 2005/06 to $6.38 for FY 2019/20. The actual cost to provide Animal Services for the
County is $12.02 per capita for FY 2019/20. City contract fees are not keeping up with
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actual costs to provide services. A referral to Finance Committee for a referral of fees is
requested. 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The issue would not be reviewed by a standing committee of the Board of Supervisors.


